UNIVERSITY OF DELHI |
OFFICE OF THE CHIEF ELECTION OFFICER
DUSU ELECTIONS 2023-2024

Professor Chander Shekhar : C/0 Room No. 1, Conference Centre,
Chief Election Officer Opp. Botany Department (Gate No. 4),
DUSU Elections 2023-24 : University of Delhi, Delhi — 110007
Email: dusuelections2023@gmail.com Phone: 011-27666014

No. CEO/DUSU/Elec/2023/ &7
Dated : 07.09.2023

The Principal of Concerned College

Head of the Concerned Department/Institution
Dear Sir/Madam,

This is to bring to your kind notice that the schedule of DUSU Elections 2023-24 has
already been notified by the Registrar, University of Delhi and has been sent to your
college/deptt./instt. The DUSU Election is scheduled to be held on 22" September,
2023. In this regard, you are requested to please ensure that all students of your college
get their valid identity card from your college/deptt./instt. who are admitted (after
depositing the fee) by 05:00 PM, 13" September, 2023 for active participation of
students in DUSU Elections 2023-24.

With regards,
Yours Sincerely,
o=
(Prof. Chander Shekhar)

Chief Election Officer, DUSU

Prof. Chander Shekhar
Chief Election Officer
DUSU Elections 2023-24
University of Delhi
Delhi - 1100807



